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PRESS RELEASE 
 

On Thursday 21 November 2024, the planned visit of a delegation of the Supreme 

Audit Institution (SAI) of the Socialist Republic of Vietnam to the Hellenic 

Court of Audit took place. The main purpose of the visit was the exchange views 

and good practices on the issue of audits related to the environment, climate crisis 
and forest protection.  

The Deputy Auditor General, Ms. Ha Thi My Dzung, accompanied by high-ranking 

officials of the SAI of Vietnam, in the presence of Ms. Pham Bich Thuy, Chargé 

d'Affaires of the Embassy of Vietnam in Greece, presented the audit work of their 

institution.  

The Court of Audit was represented by Senior Vice President Ms. M. Vlahaki, 

Counselor Judge Ms. A. Papapanagiotou, rapporteur Judges Ms. S. Tori and Mr. 

Em. Kalaintzis and the members of the International, European and Public 

Relations Department of the Court. The judges presented the Court's competences, 

including the pre-contractual audit, in which particular interest was shown by the 

officials of the Vietnamese SAI, and the environmental audits carried out and 
planned by the Supreme Financial Court.  
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